OFFICE OF CATHOLIC SCHOOLS

Catholic Diocese of Richmond
7800 Carousel Lane ¢ Richmond, Virginia 23294-4201

Dear Parents,

The Office of Catholic Schools in the Catholic Diocese of Richmond is conducting an intensive
Self-Study review as part of its ongoing accreditation process. This is an important in depth
assessment designed to provide valuable data for continuous improvement in the Diocese and all

of our schools.

We value your opinion and ask that you take the time to complete this survey. It will greatly assist
the Diocese in maintaining its strengths and addressing areas in need of improvement. The
responses will be instrumental when formulating the Strategic Plan for the next five years. Please

be assured that your responses to this survey will be anonymous.
In order to complete the survey, please go to

http://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/35038/p1470

The deadline for completion is Nov. 10, 2017.

Thank you for your time and attention to this request.

Sincerely,
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Ray Honeycutt
Superintendent of Schools
Catholic Diocese of Richmond

(804) 359-5661 » Fax (804) 358-9159



